
Friday 15th March 2024 
 

This year pupils are invited to dress in red 
with non uniform to help fundraise for 
Red Nose Day.   

Children who come to school dressed in 
red with non-uniform are asked to bring a 
£1 donation to class to be collected by the 
PTA. 

The children will take part in some Red 
Nose Day themed learning during the day! 

 

Children will not be allowed to bring in 
Red Day noses.  


